






Adoration  
of the  

Blessed  
Sacrament 

 
Fridays 

11:00AM-12:00PM  
In the Chapel 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CATECHETICAL MINISTRY 
Classes resume:  

Thursday Sessions – January 3rd, 2019 
Sunday Sessions – January 6th, 2019 

 
FIRST RECONCILIATION PROGRAM:  
Our Second gathering for First Penance will take place 
on Saturday January 5th, at 11:00 AM in the Church. All 
children in the program and their families are required 
to be present for this important time of prayer and     
catechesis. We ask the prayers of the parish            
community for these children and their families. 
 
CONFIRMATION PROGRAM 
On Sunday, January 20th, at our 10:15 am Liturgy, our 
parish will welcome 49 teenagers into the Confirmation 
Program. They will take part in a “Welcoming Mass” as 
a sign of their being “accepted” by the community to 
receive the sacrament. As candidates they will enter a 
period of final preparation, which includes completion of 
service projects, participating in learning lessons and 
attending a day of Retreat.  We ask your prayerful   
support for these young people of our parish            
community as they seek to deepen their relationship 
with the Lord at this most meaningful time in their lives. 
 
GOOD NEWS FOR LITTLE ONES PROGRAM IS 
BACK! 
This program for children 2 ½ to 5 years of age will 
help them come to know the Good News of God’s Love 
and the concern for them. A staff of trained catechists 
and volunteers is currently presenting it. GOOD NEWS 
FOR LITTLE ONES is open during the 10:15 AM Mass 
on Sundays in the upper room of the Church. We invite 
parents to bring their children to this program as they 
attend Mass. 

For more information about        
becoming an Altar Server, speak 

to Fr. George or email him at 
fr.george@nativitynj.org 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

KEEP CALM 
AND BECOME AN 

ALTAR SERVER! 
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Sunday, January 6th 
1:00PM 

right after the  
12:00 Mass  

In the Church 
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Deceased Family Members 
 Mr & Mrs Andrew Ferrone 
John & Anne Ferment 
 Mr & Mrs William James 
Brian Keiselbach 
The Iavarone Family 
The DeRosa Family 
 The Kieselbach Family 

McGarr & Paton Families 
 Ms Marcella McGarr 
Deceased Family Members 
 Dr & Mrs Gangale 
Veronica & Alfred Paolillo 
 Ms Christine Paolillo 

Christmas Flowers 2018  
Donated by and in Memory & Honor of 

More names will appear  
in the next few weeks 

Save the date! 
Saturday Evening 
February 2, 2019   

 
 

To benefit Kennedy Hall  
Beautification Project 

Sponsored by: Nativity Basketball 

The Legion of Mary is a 
prayer group for world peace. 
We meet on Tuesdays at 
11:00AM in the McGrath 
Room.                           
Please consider joining this    
ministry and devote yourself 
to Our Blessed Mother. 

Please continue to pray during these weeks,  
as we unite ourselves in the healing of our friends. 

 

Prayer for Healing 
 

Think, O God, of our friends who are ill, whom we now 
commend to Your compassionate regard. Comfort them 
upon their sickbed, and ease their suffering. 
You Lord are the greatest physician. You heal, You  
protect, You care, You love, You are kind, We therefore 
pray that You bless our friends with Your loving care, 
renew their strength, and heal what ails them in Your 
loving name. Thank You, Lord. 

Prayer Service for Ryan Moore & Jenna Passero 
 

Parishioners, friends and family came together on December 14th to pray as a   
community for the continued healing of Ryan & Jenna.  

On the weekend of December 15th & 16th, the Narthex became the Nativity Bake Shop! The YES Ministry, in   
partnership with parishioners, raised $2,000 for the Moore & Passero Families.  
A special thank you to Sue Steccato and her YES team of Servers and Bakers! Also a big Thank You to the CCD 
Bakers who baked to help with delicious inventory needs! 
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Meals That Heal Ministry 
To be part of this new exciting ministry and  

get your name on the list, you can email  
 

Rosie Marquez   
joselina_marquez@yahoo.com  

 

Be sure to include your name, cell phone, email and the # of people 
volunteering with you and their names. You can also help with a  
donation for supplies for the Ministry. If you have a connection with a 
food market, we are looking for short dated foods  suitable for     
freezing to assist with our food needs. 

 
 

 
 

Would you like the Sanctuary Light to burn in 
either the Church or the Chapel… 
in memory of a loved one 
in thanksgiving  
to honor a special birthday or anniversary or 
occasion in your family 
 

To donate an offering for the Sanctuary Light in 
either the Church or Chapel for one week in 
memory/honor of a loved one, please complete 
the form and return it to the Church Office with 
your contribution of $10 per week.  
You can also visit the Church Office in person. 
 

 
(Please check one) 
Church Sanctuary Light    Chapel Sanctuary Light  
 
Week starting, Monday_________________________ 
 
Your Name________________________________ 
 
Phone____________________________________ 
 
This offering is in memory/honor of: 
 
__________________________________________ 

(Please circle one) 

Nativity’s Christmas Giving Tree 2018 

These might look 
like ordinary trash bags, but 
they are not. They contain gifts 
for some very deserving  
children. Thanks to 
your generosity, there 
were 22 of these giant 
construction bags  
filled with gifts for the 
Moms and Children at 
the York Street Project.  
A special thank you to  
the Nativity Elves...Pat 
Keller, Evelyn Petteruti and Marie Donnantuono 
who helped ensure the right gift got to the right 
person.  
Thank you to Christine Montelbano who delivers 
the bags that missed the Santa Express. And of 
course, thank you to everyone who so generously 
takes the time to grab a tag so a Child and/or a 
Mom experiences some Christmas joy! 

 
 
 
 

 

No Meetings January & February 
 

Next Meting 
Friday, March 1, 2019 

 

 

The  
Holy  

Family  
of  

Jesus, 
Mary  
and 

Joseph 


